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As a private citizen I am concerned about the kangaroo populations across New South Wales and all 
of Australia after the biggest kangaroo processor, Macro Meats stopped production on Friday the 
26th March and Monday 29th March 2021 due to a lack of supply of kangaroos from shooters across 
three states, South Australia, Queensland and New South Wales. 


